
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  

RE-REGISTRATION 2021-2022 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
Enclosed, please find a number of forms that need to be completed and returned to the school no later than  
February 5, 2021.  Please complete one set of forms for each child at St. Thomas Aquinas High School.  There 
is no re-registration fee required .  It is also important to note that in order to apply for busing and/or  
financial aid all your re-registration forms must be returned to the school in a timely manner.   
 
Re-registration forms may be returned by mail or by bringing them to the Main Office. The forms for the school  
year 2021/22 include: 
 
Form 1:     Re-Registration (Colored Paper-2 sided) - Please check pre-printed data, make corrections where 
necessary, and sign.  Complete all blank areas. 
 
Form 2:     Transportation – A form must be completed for every student. 
 
Form 3:     Loan of Textbook - Complete and sign. 

 
Form 4:     Family Tuition Plan - Complete and sign.  One form is needed per student. 

  
Form 7:     Policy 100, Drug and Alcohol  – Complete and sign.  
 
Form 8:     Random Drugs and Alcohol Testing – Complete and sign. 
 
Form 10:   Confidential Health Record Personal Information – Complete and sign.     
 
Form 14:   Financial Aid  . 

 
Thank you for your cooperation. 

      
  

Sr. Donna Marie Trukowski      Harry Ziegler 
President        Principal     

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
_________MY SON / DAUGHTER WILL NOT BE RETURNING TO ST. THOMAS AQUINAS SCHOOL FOR THE 2021/22 SCHOOL YEAR.   
 
CHILD’S NAME____________________________________________________________   PRESENT GRADE_________________ 
 
REASON_______________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
PARENT/GUARDIAN SIGNATURE_____________________________________________    DATE_______________________________ 
 
PLEASE NOTE:   A PARENT/GUARDIAN MUST OFFICIALLY SIGN A STUDENT OUT OF ST. THOMAS AQUINAS HIGH SCHOOL 
IN PERSON.       
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